

RETURN ORIGINAL TO PDR, HQ.

Texas Department of Health

Robert Bernstein, M.D., F.A.C.P. Commissioner

1100 West 49th Street Austin, Texas 73756-3189 (512) 458-7111

> Radiation Control (512) 835-7000

Robert A. MacLean, M.D. Deputy Commissioner Professional Services

Hermas L. Miller Deputy Commissioner Management and Administration

December 15, 1987



Re: Lic. No. L01634

Mr. R. Dale Smith Uranium Recovery Field Office Region IV U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission P.O. Box 25325 Denver, Colorado 80225

Dear Mr. Smith:

Enclosed you will find a revised Appendix H and Appendix L to the document entitled "Description of Closure Plan in Application for Termination of Radioactive Material License 9-1634" submitted by Conoco Inc. for their Conquista Project as promised in Ed Bailey's December 8, 1987, letter.

Please call if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Warren D. Snell, Chief Uranium and Nuclear Waste Management Program Division of Licensing, Registration and Standards Bureau of Radiation Control

Enclosure

cc: Bob Doda/Region IV

8802180084 871215 PDR

W/o Encl. DESIGNATED ORIGINAL

Certified By Zuany e. Hord